
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
4 August 2020 
 
 
Mr Steve O’Donoghue 
Director Resource Assessments 
Department of Planning, Industry & Environment 
 
via email: Stephen.ODonoghue@planning.nsw.gov.au  
 
Dear Mr O’Donoghue, 
 
Vickery Extension Project (SSD 7480) – Request for Comment on Potential Conditions 

 
I write in relation to the Vickery Extension Project (SSD 7480) currently before the Independent 
Planning Commission (Commission) for determination. 
 
The Commission is considering amendments to the conditions of consent for the Project 
(Attachment A). The Commission is seeking comment from the Department of Planning, 
Industry & Environment (Department) on the workability and appropriateness of the draft 
conditions and whether there would be any unintended consequences.  
 
The Commission would be grateful if the Department could provide a response to this matter 
by 5pm on Friday 7 August 2020. 
 
Should you have any questions, I have asked Mr Brad James, Principal Case Manager, (02) 
9383 2165 or bradley.james@ipcn.nsw.gov.au, to liaise directly with you.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
Sam McLean 
Executive Director  
 
4 August 2020 
 
 
Attachments: 

A. Amended draft recommended conditions of consent 
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